
On June 29th 2024 FOSNI will be having a stall at Oughtibridge Gala. We 
would love to see some familiar faces to support us on the day.
We are also asking for our stall to run for donations of children's books and
new unwanted gifts for prizes. The money we make from the stall will support 
the children in our school. All donations to go to the school office. We thank 
you in advance. FOSNI. 


